
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF BREVARD CITY COUNCIL MEMBERS 
ATTENDING LEGISLATIVE ROUND-TABLE 

 
 Notice is hereby given that a quorum of Brevard City Council may or may not be in 

attendance at the following event:  

 

 Thursday, September 6, 2018 @ 10:00 AM – Mission Health Forward Update 

Legislative Roundtable being held at the Transylvania Regional Hospital 

Sunroom.   Brevard City Council members have been invited to participate.   A 

quorum of City Council may or may not be in attendance.  No City of Brevard 

business will be conducted. 

 
 

      Jill Murray, CMC 

      City Clerk 
 
 
Posted: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 
 

 


